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NOTICE FOR PUBLIC HEARING  
AND 

BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 
 
 
 

February 2, 2018 
 

MEMBERS 
Long Beach Board of Education 
235 Lido Boulevard 
Lido Beach, NY 11561 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that there will be a meeting of the Board of Education on Thursday, 
February 8, 2018, at 5:45 PM in the main office conference room of the Administration 
Building, 235 Lido Boulevard, Lido Beach, New York 11561.  It is anticipated that the Board will 
then vote to go into an executive session to discuss personnel issues regarding specific 
personnel and pending and proposed legal matters.   
 
The Board will reconvene for the public hearing on the Code of Conduct and a regular meeting 
at 7:30 PM in the Multi-Purpose Room of Lido Elementary School B- Wing, 237 Lido 
Boulevard, Lido Beach, NY 11561. 
 
 
 
 Carole Butler, District Clerk 
 Stewart Mininsky, School Board President 
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